
Notification of Discontinuation of SS4 Wheel Seals 
To: All Distributors of STEMCO Wheel End Products

Bulletin No. 575-0103 
August 7, 2015

Effective September 4, 2015, STEMCO will be discontinuing the following SS4 wheel seals. If you have 
any questions, please contact customer service at 1-800-527-8492.

All orders received before September 4, 2015 will be fulfilled. Shipments may take longer than the 
standard 48 hour lead time.

Thank you for your continued support of STEMCO.
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SS4 WHEEL SEALS TO BE DISCONTINUED
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